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ANTHEM BLUE CROSS AND DIGNITY HEALTH 
AGREE TO MULTI-YEAR CONTRACT 

 
[Fresno, CA, August 16, 2021] –CVT is pleased to announce that Anthem Blue Cross (Anthem) and 
Dignity Health (Dignity) have agreed to a multi-year contract which provides Anthem members with 
continued in-network access to Dignity facilities and affiliated physicians.  
 
WHY IS THIS IMPORTANT? 
CVT members who were forced to seek medical care from alternate hospitals and medical groups during 
these contract negotiations are now able to receive medical care from their Dignity hospitals and affiliated 
physicians.  
 
This agreement is retroactive to July 15, 2021 and will remain in place through April 30, 2025. 
 
For questions, please call CVT Member Services at (800) 288-9870. 
 
 

 
Established in 1984, California’s Valued Trust (CVT) remains today as one of California’s largest self-funded public schools trusts 
specializing in healthcare benefits for the education community. As a jointly managed trust, CVT is governed by a Board of Directors 
which is equally comprised of union and management representatives. The board works collaboratively with the CVT staff to 
identify, negotiate and purchase the highest quality health benefit programs for all of our members throughout California. 
CVT serves more than 234 districts and 158,000 members throughout California. For more information, visit www.cvtrust.org. 
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